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BSIPS – New Hall Lane Bus Lane Proposal 

 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 

The introduction of a dedicated bus lane for local bus service is proposed to improve 

journey times and reliability of bus services travelling south-west bound on New Hall Lane, 

as part of the Bus Service Improvement Plan.  The proposed bus lane would include 

reallocation of existing carriageway widths to maintain 2-way status adjacent.   

The proposal, in coordination with other schemes in the Bus Service Improvement Plan, 

aims to encourage a greater proportion of sustainable travel.    

  

 

REASONS UNDER Section 1 of the RTRA  

(c) for facilitating the passage on the road or any other road of any class of traffic 
(including pedestrians), or 

(f) for preserving or improving the amenities of the area through which the road runs, or 

 

 

 


